
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to you on behalf of the [Community 

Park Name] Improvement Committee, a dedicated group of local residents committed to 

enhancing our beloved community park. 

As you may know, our park has been a cherished gathering place for families, children, and 

individuals in our community for many years. However, due to wear and tear, our park facilities 

are in urgent need of improvement. To ensure that [Community Park Name] continues to serve 

as a safe and enjoyable space for everyone, we are seeking financial contributions from generous 

community members like you. 

Your donation will help us: 

• Renovate playground equipment 

• Improve walking trails 

• Add new picnic areas 

• Enhance landscaping and planting 

No contribution is too small. Every dollar counts and directly supports the revitalization of our 

community space. As a token of our appreciation, all donors will be recognized on our donor 

wall at the park and in our community newsletter. 

To make a donation, please visit our website at [website link] or contact us at [contact 

information]. Your support will make a tangible difference in the lives of families and 

individuals who enjoy our park. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to invest in our community. Together, we can create 

a vibrant and welcoming space for all. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Role/Title] 

[Community Park Name] Improvement Committee 


